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MEMO 

 

 

Date:   August 31, 2015 

 

To:   Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

  

From:  Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

 

Re:   Action Memo 

 September 21, 2015 Board Meeting  

 

 

 

Recommend the board ratify a change of degree and/or salary status for the following staff 

member.  After reviewing records it is recommended that the change of degree and/or salary 

status be effective September 1, 2015. 

 

  Katie Evans   B.A. +15 to B.A. +30 

   

   

  

DMS/bg   


